
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I write in support of the inclusion of Hayslan Fields as Green Space in the Neighbourhood Plan.   As a 
long standing resident of the area since the early 1970s, these fields have been used by myself and 
my family for some 50 years for both recreational activities and as a frequently used footpath 
to/from Great Malvern.  We greatly appreciate and value the green space which deserves 
protection, especially in a time when development is being permitted in a large number of other 
locations around Malvern.   
 
Protection of Hayslan Fields as a green space is also consistent with the South Worcestershire 
Development Plan and has been specifically cited as a much used and valuable resource for local 
residents worthy of protection by the Planning Appeal Inspector in 2016 when dismissing the last 
application for development on this site. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs B Brookes 

 
 

 
 

 




